
 
NOTICE TO ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The Oak Creek Water & Sewer Utility hereby gives notice that statements of 
qualifications, in conjunction with a request for proposal, will be received by 
Ronald J. Pritzlaff, P.E., Utility Engineer, Oak Creek Water & Sewer Utility, 170 
W. Drexel Avenue, no later than 9a.m., Friday, March 8, 2013. 
 
The work, officially known as the Howell Estates Subdivision Water Main Relay 
Project (Project No. 13104) consists of providing design services for the relay of   
3600’ of cast iron water main as 8” polyvinyl chloride (PVC) water main. 
 
The Oak Creek Water & Sewer Utility notifies all consultants that it will 
affirmatively insure that in any contract entered into pursuant to this 
advertisement, minority business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to 
submit proposals in response to this invitation, and will not be discriminated 
against on the grounds of race, color, sex, or national origin in consideration for 
an award. 
 
The Water and Sewer Utility Commission reserves the right to reject any and all 
proposals. 
 
Published by the authority of the Oak Creek Water & Sewer Utility on January 
25th, 2013. 
 
 


